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LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE 

 
Monday, 26th March, 2012 

 
Present:-   Cllr Simon Tagg – in the Chair 

 
Councillors  Mrs Cornes and John Williams 

 
 

2. APPLICATION FOR A PREMISES LICENCE  

 
Having taken into account the Licensing Act 2003 and the Guidance issued under 
Section 182 of the Act, the Councils statement of Licensing Police and also the fact 
that the Police have objected to the application on the basis that to grant the 
application in its present form would undermine the Crime and Disorder licensing 
objective. 
 
Representations received from interested parties in the vicinity of the premise had 
also been considered.  
 
The Committee examined the relevant licensing objectives in the light of what had 
been said and listened to the arguments. 
 
The Committee also took into account the fact that the Police had put forward a 
condition which would be acceptable to them to promote the licensing objectives. The 
applicant had agreed that condition.   
 
The Committee heard form the Interested Parties that they had been disturbed by 
noise in 2009 but the Environmental Health Officers confirmed that since that time 
and following their intervention in the activities there had been no further issues. 
Given that and also the fact that assurances were given by the applicant that there 
would be no noisy activities outside the Hall itself, the residents had withdrawn their 
representations to the licence. Therefore subject to the condition agreed with the 
Police the Committee were prepared to grant the Licence.  
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